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This course is aimed at teachers who 
completed the CEOP Accredited 
training before September 2015, and 
now require updating and refreshing in 
this constantly changing area.   
 
Course Outline 
Schools have increasingly been on the front line of being 
online, with school staff and leadership teams expected 
to deal with a whole host of complex issues related to 
online safety. This refresher course will provide sharply 
focused training to senior management who lead on 
online safety in their school. It will focus on the most up 
to date requirements, including how schools are 
ensuring that all staff have appropriately trained and 
how to engage the wider school community. This course 
would be suitable for any staff who have completed the 
CEOP Accredited training before 2016 – all phases from 
EYFS to KS5 . 
 
By the end of the course participants will:- 
• have a clear understanding of the current trends in 

online technologies used by children and young 
people and the benefits and risks associated with 
them 

• be equipped to ensure that policies and practice 
are up to date and meet the needs of the school 

• communities have information to ensure that their 
schools can provide an effective progressive online 
safety curriculum 

• be able to adapt their online safety curriculum in 
line with ongoing updates.   


